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Chemical Conservation Corporation
A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF PERMAFIX ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, INC.

10100 ROCKET BOULEVARD • ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32824 

(407) 859-4441 • FAX (407) 855-2812

December 15,1999 HAND DELIVERED

Mr. Robert Snyder, P.E.
Program Manager 
Hazardous Waste Section
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Re; Chemical Conservation Corporation HD 980 559 728
Hazardous Waste Facility Permit No. HC02-0026916-001 & H002-0026916-002

Dear Mr. Snyder

This submittal is a Permit Modification Request for Revision of the Contingency Plan for 
Chemical Conservation Corporation (CCC). Modification of the plan consists of revision of phone 
numbers of emergency service organizations. Local numbers are now required to dial the three digit 
exchange number (407) and some numbers have been updated. In accordance with line item B.6.a. 
of the listing contained in Appendix I to §270.42, this type of permit change is a Class 1 permit 
modification.

A copy of revised page 70 of CCC’s application for the hazardous waste facility permit 
referenced above and an owner/operator certification is attached. I am also enclosing a table that 
shows the status of permit modifications submitted after the permit was issued on November 6, 
1998.

If you have any questions, please call me at (407) 859-4441.

Sincerely,

CHEMICA^^^ERV^TIONCORPORATION

ado I. Gonzalez 
Compliance Officer

cc: Patrick Sullivan
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Protecting Our Environment For Over A Quarter Of A Century


